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Addendum – Not for public Viewing 
 
 
 

 Section 100 Part 4, Local Government Act 1974  
   
 BW passed over to JS. JS said he had been approached by a 

landowner in the village about a possible development of 
converting some barns in the village and possibly building 

some additional housing. If planning was accepted the 
landowner said they may be able to include a new Village Hall 
in the plans. JS felt he should bring it to the attention of the 

PC although no planning application had been made at this 
stage. Obviously if an application was made it would go 

before a full PC meeting as normal. It was felt that this 
information should not be made public as the proposed site 
may cause upset to a number of residents and as nothing was 

definite yet it seemed appropriate not cause un-necessary 
worry to residents. JS said the landowner wished to have a 
meeting to discuss this. All agreed we should hear what the 

land owner had to suggest before making anything public. 

 

 


